
Hello,  
My name is Kelsey Chambers and I am a certified nurse midwife in Salem. I’m asking you to support HB 
2845 so that all Oregon families have access to Midwifery Care. The care that midwives provide is so 
important! Thank you for the work you do to support the health of our local mothers and babies. 
Sincerely,  
Kelsey Chambers, CNM  
6257 Fairway Ave SE 
Salem, OR 97306  
--  

Kelsey Chambers 
Certified Nurse Midwife 
Bella Vie Gentle Birth Center  
 


